
 

 



 

 



 
Good afternoon   

I am writing to ask you to review a junction on the corner of Westland Road that we have to turn 
right out of to get onto Colville Road. 

There are currently double yellow lines there, however we feel that they should be extended to 
stop people parking on the corner. There is normally a line of cars parked on Colville Road, and 
when turning right it is impossible to see around them all to check if a car is coming up Colville 
Road. We have a very near miss last week at this junction. 

Please find attached photos showing the junction and where the yellow lines are currently. 

I look forward to hearing from you, with your thoughts.   

REDACTED 


